
17011 N.E. 19th AVENUE
PoPf °NORTH MIAMI BEACH, FLORIDA 33162-3194

From the Office of
MAYOR (30

JEFFREY A. MISHCON FAX (30

March 1, 1994

Ms. Carol Helene
President
Arch Creek Trust
1855 N. E. 135th Street
North Miami, FL 33181

Dear Ms. Helene:

Thank you for your letter of February 23 regarding the preservation of the "Military Tra
adjacent to Arch Creek Park.

As discussed at the January 4 City Council meeting, a survey of the referenced property V
conducted, and I would be glad to have our Legal Department furnish you with copies
that survey if you so desire.

I am sending a copy of this letter to Mr. Alan Rosenthal, the attorney representing 1
property owners you mentioned on Biscayne Boulevard, who accomplished this work for
City. I would be glad to meet with you, Mr. Rosenthal, and anyone else that would
pertinent in helping to express the "historical significance" of the Military Trail.

I would request that Mr. Rosenthal contact me when he receives this letter so we c
schedule a meeting that will be mutually convenient for all parties involved.

5) 948-2986
5) 787-6004
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cc: .City Council

.City Manager Michael J. Roberto

.Alan S. Rosenthal, P.A.
1031 North Miami Beach Blvd.
North Miami Beach, FL 33162
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